
Cory’s Message 

 When I first came to Sakura Junior High School, I was a 

little nervous.  I did not know what the students would think of 

me.  But, the students and the teachers were all very nice to me.  

The teachers helped me when I needed it, and the students were 

very nice, funny, and liked to say “Hello!” to me.  I always liked 

seeing the students have a good time.  I also had fun teaching 

them English, telling them about American culture, and visiting 

the clubs.  I will always remember my time at Sakura Junior 

High School as a wonderful and special time in my life.  I want 

to thank Kouchou-Sensei and Kyoutou-Sensei, my English 

teachers, the staff of Sakura Junior High School, and most 

importantly, all the students at Sakura Junior High School.  I am 

going to miss everyone so much.  Thank you again for letting 

me teach at this wonderful school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cory Carlson 


